St John the Baptist PS Summer School

The summer school will run for 10 school days commencing Wednesday 15"
July and ending on Tuesday 28™ July. This will be open to current Primary 6
children who will be starting Primary 7 in August.

e Children must enter the school grounds on their own- i.e. adults must
remain outside the school gates when dropping off and collecting
children.

e Parents and children are asked to maintain social distancing when
waiting outside the school.

e P6AB pupils will enter and exit through the Main Gate.

e P6AMCcC pupils will enter and exit through the Side Gate on Finaghy
Road North (looking directly at P1/P2 classrooms.)

e Children can wear their own clothes for the duration of the summer
school.

e The school will run each day from 9.30am until 1pm.

e Pupils should bring a small break with them in a disposable plastic bag
each day- strictly no nut based products. Children are permitted to bring
one water bottle which they will be required to take home with them
each day.

e Parents must wait outside the school gates at 1pm to collect the
children.

e Children may be required to bring test papers/pack material into school,
but should only do so if requested by the class teacher. Otherwise they
should not bring anything to school with them.






